
 

 
 

 
 
ONTARIO SMOKE FREE ACT 
 
As per the Ontario Smoke Free Act which became effective on May 31, 2006, smoking within any of our leased 
premises is strictly prohibited. Anyone caught smoking inside of a Georgian Properties building will be subject to 
fines and penalty as per the act. Public Health officials consistently go through our space to inspect for smoking 
violations as per the City of Mississauga by-laws. Any violations of the Smoke Free Ontario Act are normally 
punished quite severely, and the fines are extremely substantial. If you are anyone working for you is violating 
this by-law by smoking in the office or warehouse space, please take immediate action to correct this problem 
and avoid future problems with both the City of Mississauga and the Province of Ontario. Anyone wishing to 
smoke must step outside of the unit and must dispose of their cigarette butts appropriately into a proper waste 
container.  
  
  
For more details on the Smoke Free Ontario Act please visit the following link:  
http://www.smokefree-peelregion.ca/pages/what/summary.htm  
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